
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

DATE: June 3, 2025

RE: IASB Training/Self-Evaluation 

At the May 12 meeting, the BOE decided that The Trust Edge may be the best option 
as part of the Board Self-Evaluation process. In a May 15 e-mail to the BOE, the 
following dates are available:

• August 26-28
• September 15 & 17

As communicated on May 12, an evening session is about three (3) hours in duration. 
At Monday’s meeting, please plan to finalize a date and we will set that up with IASB.


